
Friday 12th October 2018  

Our attendance this week is 97.25% Our attendance target is 96%.  

Hall of Fame 

       Certificates                       Golden Jumpers      

Rec          Bayleigh     Luca 

Year 1         Ashton & Noah   Lorenzo 

Year 2         Brooke & Nicole  Eli  

Year 3         Angel    Ricky 

Year  4        Mally & Edith     Sienna       

Year 5         Jolie  & Leon     India                                   

Year 6         Molly    Leo 

Shoe box appeal 

We are running our shoe box 

appeal again this year. You can 

donate items or fill a complete 

shoe box. You should have   

received a leaflet today with a 

list of appropriate items that 

can be donated. A suggested 

donation of £5.00 is required 

for the project.  

 

 

Sunday 14th October 

Year 4 Mass 

Monday 15th Oct 

School photographs 

Book fair 

(lasting 3 days) 

Monday 22nd –26th Oct 

Half term 

Monday 29th Oct 

Nasal Flu vaccinations  

Thursday 1st Nov 

All Saints Mass 

Year 1 & 2 trip 

Our year 1 & 2 had a lovely time on the trip 

to Whinlatter and all children showed       

excellent behaviour. Members of the public 

commented on how good the behaviour of 

our children was.  

Secondary school applications  

All secondary school  applica-

tions need to be submitted by 

the  closing date 31st October 

2018. You can apply online or if 

you  require we can provide you 

with the appropriate form, thank 

you.   

Year 4 mass 

Sunday 14th        

October 

10:30am 

St Mary’s church. 

The children have 

been preparing the 

mass with Father 

Paul. 

Book Fair 

You and your child will have chance to 

buy books from the book fair on Monday, 

Tuesday and Wednesday next week. You 

can come after school on these days. If 

you can not attend then you may send 

your child to school with some money in 

a named envelope, thank you. 

School photographs 

Just a reminder that our 

school photographs will be 

taken on Monday 15th      

October, this includes family 

groups. If your child has a 

sibling not at St Patricks but 

you want a photograph you 

need to bring them down to 

school before school starts. 

Siblings in school will be     

taken in school time and do 

not need to come in early.  

Nasal Flu 

Please can you return your   

nasal flu form, it is due to be    

administered on Monday 29th. 

Parish Walk 

The Parish walk that is due to take place on 

Saturday 13th October is cancelled due to 

the weather forecast. It is now going to 

take place on Saturday 20th October at 

1:00pm setting off form St Mary’s church, 

thank you. 



Open Morning 

We are holding our open morning on Wednesday 7th November, 9:30-11:30am. If 

you or you know someone who  has a child due to start school in September 2019 

then please come and look at our wonderful school. Please contact school to 

make an appointment on 01946 810513 or message us on Facebook. Thankyou. 


